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Last week in Year 1:

Year 1 created art inspired by Andy 
Goldsworthy. We used natural 
materials such as stones, sticks, 
flowers and leaves. 



Last week in Year 5:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Classes 11, 13 and 14 
who all had 100% attendance! Our whole school target is 97%.

Year 5 have been 
learning about trade in 
Ancient Egypt. After they 
found out what goods 
were imported and 
exported and by what 
method, they made a 
board game based on 
Egyptian trade.

 



PE/Sports news:

Last week, some children from Year 3 and 4 
attended a cricket competition and a tennis 
festival at Wisbech Grammar School. The 
children had great smiles on their faces and won 
all the games they took part in before the rain 
stopped play. It was fantastic to see the children 
use the skills they had been learning in PE over 
the last few weeks! Well done to all who 
attended. 



Dates for your calendar:
15th to 19th May - Arts week - our theme is ‘The Flying Scotsman’
Monday 22nd May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for Reception and Nursery (only the 
older age group from Nursery who will start at school in September are involved in 
Sports Day)
Tuesday 23rd May at 2.00 p.m. - Sports Day for  KS2
Thursday 25th May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for KS1
Thursday 25th May - PTFA Discos - 6 til 7 p.m. then 7.15 til 8.15 p.m.
29 May to 2 June - closed for half term week
Monday 5th June - closed for staff training
10th to 12th July - Y3 residential visit to Burwell House
Wednesday 19th July - last day of summer term

All term dates 2022/23 and 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


